

Minutes of committee meeting held on 27th April 2023 at Goffs Manor @19.00

Members present

James Mason	Y	Jim Scott	N	Stella Daff	Y	David Penfold	N
Richard Daniells	Y	Luke Taylor	Y	Clare Hall	Y	Dawn Rhodes	N
Roy Swetman	N	Martyn Flint	Y	Paul Luttman	Y	Nicky Wilson	Y
Lesley Bryant	Y	Debby Scott	Y	Louise Mitchell	Y		

Chairman (James)

- Permit for the Tilgate 5 from the Forestry Commission has been applied for.

Secretary (Richard)

- No response from SASH so closing as an item
- All track dates have been received from Horley Harriers for the next 12 months. Nicky will publish these in the newsletter

Treasurer (Roy)

- Money still coming in from renewals

Membership / UKA (Lesley)

- Final Membership reminder will be sent out and Lesley will start purging people from early May

Media (Nicky)

- Articles have been requested for newsletter publication in the next week
- Nicky putting together this months edition

Suggestions / Social (Stella)

- Social on 16th April in Pound Hill at Dim Sheesh took place with six attending
- A picnic for 25th June has been planned at Gainsborough Park. A discussion took place on whether this would be better at Tilgate Park
- It was suggested that Stella sends events via Mailchimp. Richard will do this if Stella sends a draft to him.
- Parkrun tourism – next one is at Bevendean Downs on 20th May
- Six members ran Banstead Woods tourism in April
- Discussions about some kind of event on run on the Greenway route. Further discussions required

WSFRL (Luke)

- 14 signed up so far for Hedgehoppers
- Luke has notified the Police on the date of the Tilgate 5
- Race permit will be applied for once the Forestry Commission have agreed

SGP (Jim / Debby)

- Coming up in May. Haywards Heath 10, Rye and Horsham

Kit (Martyn)

- No more ladies vests are being supplied to our supplier. Alternatives are being explored and Martyn will obtain a sample.

Welfare (Debby)

- Five runners have started on the L2R course
- Debby asked about Welfare courses and it was suggested she did both available.

SCAA (Paul)

- We had three teams at the Sussex Relays but had a number of drop outs so had to pay for five teams. Paul will devise a better way of entering next year.
- Debby asked about Welfare courses and it was suggested she did both available.

AOB

- Runner of the Month. After discussion and a vote, the Runner of the Month for April is Sam Fletcher
- Honorary Members – We have a number of runners coming up for ten years membership and the constitution says we may award honorary membership after ten years. Richard would supply a list of runners who have run in the WSFRL from 2011 to 2015. This will not necessarily be 100% accurate but will be a guide. We need to discuss further before end of the year.

Next meeting will be at Goffs Manor on Thursday 25th May 2023 @ 19.00